
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you require this newsletter in another format,                          
please ask at the school office.                                                                   
 

       
     Respect for All. Learners for Life               23rd  September 2022 

Our school value for this half term: 
‘Respect’ 

 
‘Respect cannot be learned, purchased or 

acquired - it can only be earned’ 
 

Reading Meetings 
 

Thank you to all those parents who attended 
the Reading Meetings with Mrs Mullock this 
week. We hope you found them useful and 
informative.  
 

Platinum Games Mark Award 
 

On Thursday 29th September a 
representative from the Liverpool Schools 
Sports Partnership will be presenting the 
Platinum Games Mark Award  to our 
school. We are very lucky to receive this 
award as we are the only infant school within 
the local authority to gain this merit for the 
third year running! 
 

 
 

Biscuit Day 
 

Each Friday one class will be asked to bring in 
biscuits to sell to other classes around the 
school. The children will be able to bring 10p 
and buy 2 biscuits. All proceeds will go 
towards school fund and will be used to 
replenish reading resources.  
 

 
 

Year 2 Football Competition 
 

We wish our Year 2 football team good luck 
on Thursday as they represent our school in 
an interschool football competition at the 
Tiber Football Centre. 
 

 
 

Flu Immunisation 
 

The immunisation team will be coming in to 
school on Monday 17th October to deliver the 
flu vaccine to all children. Please follow the 
link below to give your consent: 
It is important for you to fill in the form even 
if you do not wish your child to have the 
vaccine. 
 

https://econsent.merseycare.nhs.uk/ 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Diary Dates 
 

26 Sep    Multiskills 3:00-3:45pm 
27 Sep    Extra Curricular Clubs 3:00-3:45pm 
27 Sep    Judo 3:00-3:45pm 
28 Sep    Adult Yoga 9.15am 
30 Sep    1K Biscuit Day 
 
 

Green Lane, Liverpool, L13 7DT 
0151 228 4069 

Support@listerdrive-inf.liverpool.sch.uk 
hƩps://www.listerinfants.org.uk 
@ListerInfants  (Main TwiƩer Account)  

 

ATTENDANCE 
 
Bluebells  (Miss McGowan)       91% 
Daffodils (Mrs. Mullock)   96%     
Poppies (Miss Kervin)   95% 
Tulips  (Mrs. Davin)    95% 
Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)    99% 
Sunflowers (Mrs. White)   89% 
 
Only 2 classes in green this week! 
Well done to Snowdrops and 
Daffodils for fantastic 
attendance! 
 

Overall Attendance 
 

94% 
 

Our attendance motto is: 
 

In school, on time, every day! 
 

Dojos are given to every 
child in school before 

registers close. 
 

    School begins at 8.50am 
 

BREAKFAST CLUB  
8:00 – 8:50AM 

(doors close 8:15am) 
 
 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUB 
3:00 – 5:30PM 

 
 
 

Book Bags 
 

All children need a book bag in school to take home 
reading books, letters and homework.  Could you 
please ensure the bags are not too large as we 
have limited space in the classrooms to store 
them. You are very welcome to buy your own bag 
and bring it to school but for anyone interested, 
we do have book bags which are available to buy 
from the school office at a cost of £6.00. 
 

 Reminder 
 

Gentle reminder – no dogs allowed on school 
grounds (this includes any dogs being carried). 
Thank you for your continued co-operation. 


